
 
 
Hi Ladies! 
 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 League year!  
 
We would like to increase the Player Travel Assistance Fund for this league year. This year 
has two months less due to the calendar shift that will have Ladies competing in Las Vegas 
in April instead of August. We are suggesting “theme” months. Anyone who participates 
will pay $5. Winners will be determined by votes at the location by your fellow players and 
winners will receive SWAG (including Free Play coupons) donated by the APA of North 
Alabama.  
 
To start, we need suggestions from you on theme ideas. July will be “Yellowstone” (Western 
wear – think cowboys, Native Americans, bandits, etc). You have until the July match to 
submit theme ideas. On the Wednesday following the July match, we will draw for the 
August theme from ideas submitted. There will be a SEPARATE white envelope in each 
team packet for theme participation entry fees. This way we can let y’all know how much 
we’ve raised based on this activity alone.  
 
Votes for players participating can be written on the back or front of your team scoresheets. 
We will total the votes for each hosting location (there will be a winner at each hosting 
location – assuming a MINIMUM of 2 players participate) the Wednesday after Ladies 
league play. Please take pictures of participants and text to Lee at 256-476-6093 so that 
they can be shared on Facebook. We will then draw a slip out of the “SWAG” bag to see 
what prizes our winners will receive.  
 
I believe that we can have a lot of FUN by doing this! Isn’t fun what it’s about anyways?  
 
APA of North Alabama  
League Operators Lee Zeiher & Cyndi Harbin 
 


